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Government appoints GBC Steering Group to implement Review 

Government is pleased to announce the appointment of the GBC Steering Group that 
will oversee the implementation of the GBC Review. 
 
The Group comprises the following:- 
The Hon J J Holliday (Chairman) 
Mr Peter Canessa 
Mr Richard Cartwright 
Mr Emilio Gomez 
Mr Anthony Provasoli 
 
The first meeting of the GBC Steering Group will take place tomorrow, with the new 
Chief Executive of GBC Mr Allan King in attendance. 
 


